
ST. FRANCIS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL
PARENT & GRANDPARENT ORGANIZATIONS

 At St. Francis Catholic High School, we take our mission to heart. Part of that mission is to serve 
young women and their families who seek a community of faith, excellence, leadership, and service. 
One of the ways we serve our parent and grandparent communities is through our very active and 
visible parent and grandparent clubs. If you see one that interests you, please reach out to the club 
leaders to find out when the next meetings are and then jump in! You’re sure to meet great people 
while learning more about your daughter/granddaughter’s high school experience at St. Francis. 

BLACK PARENT GROUP

The purpose of the Black Parent Group is to embrace and honor the identity of the Black students 
and families at St. Francis High School. We support and partner with the Black Student Union and 
the Black Alumnae Group to enrich the SFHS experience through speakerships, sponsored projects, 
and cultural exchanges so that current students and families have a deep sense of belonging within 
the St. Francis community. Our group provides a space where Black parents and parents of Black 
children can openly share their SFHS experience and support one another during our children’s 
high school journey. 
 
More info: Contact the Black Parent Group at bpgsfhs2020@gmail.com.  

 
BOOSTER CLUB

Every parent of a St. Francis Troubadour is a member of the St. Francis Booster Club. It is the best 
way to support our athletic teams, earn service hours, meet other parents and have fun doing it. 
Boosters support events such as Crab Feed, Sports Physical Night and Booster Q’s. 

More info: Contact the Boosters at boosters@stfrancishs.org. 

 
DADS’ CLUB

Dads’ Club is committed to serving St. Francis High School by helping Dads and their Daughters 
develop positive, engaging and lifelong Father-Daughter relationships. Every Dad is a member of 
the Dads’ Club Community, and participating is a wonderful way to make a real difference in the 
lives of our daughters. The Dads’ Club provides a vehicle for Dads to serve and participate in their 
daughter’s education and school experience.

More info: Contact the Dads’ Club at dadsclub@stfrancishs.org. 
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GRANDPARENTS CLUB

The St. Francis High School Grandparents’ Club is a growing group of grandparents who want to be 
more involved, get to know each other, learn more about St. Francis and enrich the granddaughter/
grandparent relationship. As a member, you will be added to regular school communications and 
receive updates about Club meetings and events. All grandparents of our students and alumnae 
are welcome!
Grandparents' Club mission is to create opportunities for all current and former SFHS grandparents 
to share in and experience fun, beneficial, and spiritual activities in support of the St. Francis 
Catholic High School community. This will enhance grandparent-granddaughter relationships 
and create lasting memories and a legacy of grandparent involvement at St. Francis Catholic High 
School.   Join Here 

 
PARENTS’ GUILD

All St. Francis parents are automatically members of the Parents Guild, an organization that 
provides support for many events during the year. The Parents Guild meets monthly to plan 
activities and to serve as an advisory group to the administration. Volunteers are needed 
throughout the year to carry on the many cherished school traditions including Revelry, Father-
Daughter Dance, MOM Prom, SWAP Day, and more!
More info: Contact the Parents’ Guild at parentsguild@stfrancishs.org.  

 
PATRONS OF THE ARTS

Patrons of the Arts is a vital parent organization that supports all aspects of the arts: instrumental 
music, vocal music, theatre, dance, photography, film production, technical theatre, painting, 
drawing and sculpture.  The Patrons are responsible for coordinating volunteers for all arts 
performances and exhibits, working with the Arts Producer to organize events and receptions, 
and assisting arts faculty in various ways. 

More info: Contact the Patrons at edanielson@stfrancishs.org. 

Information about all parent and grandparent groups can be found at: 
www.stfrancishs.org/parent-organizations
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